
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

RUSSELL J. BELL 
Senior Director, New Plant Licensing 
 
1201 F Street, NW, Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20004 
P: 202.739.8087 
rjb@nei.org 
nei.org 

June 6, 2013 
 
Mr. Joseph Colaccino 
Chief, Policy Branch 
Division of Advanced Reactors and Rulemaking 
Office of New Reactors 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Subject: Issuance of NEI 11-04A, Revision 0, Nuclear Generation Quality Assurance Program Description 
 
Project Number: 689 
 
This letter provides for information NEI 11-04A, Revision 0, which incorporates the NRC’s Final Safety 
Evaluation Report (SER), dated May 9, 2013. The Final SER indicates that NEI 11-04 provides an acceptable 
basis for establishing a quality assurance program that complies with 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix B.  
 
In accordance with NRC guidelines, we have incorporated the final SER and responses to NRC RAIs, and 
have reissued the QAPD as NEI 11-04A. 
 
We appreciate the NRC action to complete and document its evaluation of the generic QAPD. We expect 
that future ESP and COL applicants will benefit by being able to reference NEI 11-04A and the staff’s final 
SER in their applications. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this letter or the attachment, please contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Russell J. Bell 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Ms. Kerri A. Kavanagh, NRO/DCIP/CQAB, NRC 
 NRC Document Control Desk 


